
Year 1 and 2 Summer 2 Homework Information 

 

Homework will continue to be set each week, alternating between paper-based 

homework and online homework.  

Homework is best completed in a quiet room with few/ no distractions.  

Please remember that the paper-based homework must be stuck into your child’s 

homework book once it has been completed to ensure it is not lost.  

For each piece of paper-based homework completed your child will receive a Dojo.  

Online homework: Please check both My Maths and Purple Mash as there will usually 

be online work set on both these sites.  

 

The table below shows when homework is set and the deadline for completion. 

Please note paper-based deadlines are Wednesdays.  

 

Date set Type of Homework 

7th June Paper-based 

14th June Online 

21st June Paper-based 

28th June Online 

5th July Paper-based 

12th July Online 

19th July Paper-based 

 

As always Numbots can be accessed at any time at home and is always worth 

logging on to see if your child can improve their robot by developing speed and 

accuracy with their mental maths. 

 

For those children who have a Nessy login it is worth remembering that logging on 

and completing games as often as possible (for 15 minutes at a time) makes a 

difference to children’s phonic knowledge and is particularly useful in supporting 

progress with spellings. There are two programmes which can be used phonics and 

writing beach.  

 As always if your child has forgotten any of their logins please email in to us and we 

will happily send you the details. 


